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Bingham Area Health Center at Moscow Bicentennial 
Health Center to offer ways to save money on healthcare costs on July 23 
 

BINGHAM - Are you finding it difficult to afford healthcare?  Are you currently uninsured and wondering what options 

are still out there?  Come to the Moscow Bicentennial on Saturday, July 23rd. Bingham Area Health Center will sponsor a 

healthcare information table with information on programs that can make your prescriptions and healthcare more 

affordable.  

 

Juanita Bean, HealthReach Connector, will be present to answer questions you may have about affording healthcare.  

Come with your questions and leave with information on programs that can save you money and help you to get the 

care you need. Feel free to take some fun giveaways as well! 

 

Mt Abram Regional Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally 

Qualified Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral 

health care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, 

MaineCare and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured 

residents as well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of healthcare and medications 

including the Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit with a 41-year history, HealthReach is funded by 

patient fees, grants and individual donations.  

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
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